Mt Ararat / Brunswick Middle School Wrestling

Hello from Mike Taylor and Terrence Kenney

We are the coaches for the Middle school wrestling program. The
first day of practice will be Feb. 3 at the Mt Ararat Middle School Gym.
Brunswick wrestlers will need to be transported to and from practice.
Details will be worked out with the Bruns. AD.

Practice starts at 2:30 and runs until 4:10 Monday thru Friday.
Understanding that Brunswick wrestlers will arrive later is not a

problem.

For practice each wrestler will need shorts with no pockets, t-shirt,
running shoes and wrestling shoes. The school supplies the uniform and

head gear.

The season is 2 months long with wrestling meets on Wed. and Sat. |
will have a schedule to hand out as soon as | receive one from the

league director.

Over Feb. break we will be having practice at the high school in the
wrestling room, starting at 4:15 until 5:30. If you are going away during

the break have fun.

More information will follow along with a parents meeting to be

scheduled later.

Any questions feel free to call of email me.

Mike Taylor

Phone 837-1427 Email mtaylor3@bowdoin.edu

Terrence Kenney  Email blackberryfarm4@gmail.com



